
WEEKLY UPDATE

18/04/24

le dea ghuí - Anna Acting Principal

Dance
Junior Infants to 2nd class will have
dance classes for the next three
weeks on Tuesdays. The cost of the
dance classes will be taken out of
the trip money.  

Tag Rugby
1st class- 6th class will have tag
rugby sessions with Leinster
Rugby on Mondays for the next
5 weeks.

Don’t forget
your

runners! 

Do you have an unused backpack? 

We are looking for any unused
backpacks in reasonable condition
which will be donated to Mendicity
for their homelessness outreach.
They are looking for school/sports
bags that are no longer needed by
families to use in administering
basic essentials to people they
work with. We would be grateful if
you could drop these into the Halla
for collection. 

Parent/Guardians notices: 
Please see information attached: 
Tusla Fostering Leaflet
Rockbrook Park Secondary School Open
Evening

First class are
learning about

spring baby
animals and

made some of
their own!

Hand Towels in Junior and Senior Infants
We have successfully rolled out the use of
personal hand towels from 1st -6th class in
an effort to reduce the cost of cleaning
supplies. We are now going to introduce
them in Junior an Senior Infants. 

We are asking you to supply your child
with a small face cloth each week which
they will use to dry their hands. The towel
should be stored in a zip lock bag. It will be
kept in school and sent home at the end of
the week. 

Thank you Una for the lovely photos!


